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Director, Office of Faculty Affairs
Office of Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Academic and Students Affairs

I am delighted to welcome you to Strathmore University for the Resilient
Urban Communities (RUC) research seminar series and conference.  As
the complexities of urban life in Africa grow, social enterprises, NGOs and
community leaders among other actors, are at the forefront of finding
sustainable solutions to social and ecological challenges confronting urban
cities. We see immense opportunity in supporting the academic
community in this regard, to formulate solutions and a deeper
understanding of how to foster resilience within urban communities in
Africa.
Strathmore University is dedicated to advancing research that creates
meaningful and scalable social impact within our local and regional
communities. As evidenced by this project, we aim to forge academic
partnerships and links with other academic institutions, industry
practitioners and other institutions working in service of society.

Institut für Politikwissenschaft
Westfälische Wilhelms-Universität Münster

Dear members of the African Scientific Community of
nonprofit and civil society studies, it is a great pleasure and
honor for me to welcome you to the seminar and workshop at
Strathmore University. Our coming together with the aim of
exchanging ideas, networking and enhancing our scientific
work is made possible thanks to the support of the RUC
project, funded by the German Federal Government. My
special thanks go to Prof. Ismail Ateya and his team who
convinced his university and his colleagues to join forces and
to provide the necessary infrastructure and the collegial
support that is needed to turn a meeting into an excellent
conference. I hope and I am sure you will enjoy your stay,
make friends and start new and fruitful scientific co-
operations.

PROF. ISMAIL ATEYA

WELCOME NOTE

PROF. DR. ANNETTE ZIMMER
















